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Dear Academic Partner:

On behalf of the Nursing Engagement Division at Tallahassee Memorial HealthCare (TMH), it is my
privilege to write this letter of support acknowledging the academic and clinical relationship we have
developed with Keiser University over the years. We truly value our partnership and together we are
able to provide a pathway for students to become successful, competent Registered Nurses to serve
our community. Keiser University should be proud of the curriculum and faculty that promotes the
professional development of their students through proficiency in technical skills, as well as the key
attributes of critical thinking and compassion.

Being the largest provider of healthcare in our area, TMH welcomes both students and alumni to its
facilities. Although there have been challenges this year, due to the pandemic, the students have
contributed to a positive patient experience by collaborating with our nurses and other care providers
to ensure the highest quality of evidence-based care. It is the goal of TMH to foster a positive learning
experience for Keiser University students as they move forward in their career pursuit.

The relationship between TMH and Keiser University has been enhanced through the consistent
collaboration of the Advisory Board. Through this venue, TMH is able to provide feedback and insight
into current practice trends in nursing, while at the same time learning about the curriculum to keep
the student’s clinical experience current and relevant. Upon graduation, TMH has participated in the
Pinning and Graduation Ceremonies which have enriched the relationship. Even beyond graduation,
the collaboration continues as TMH extends offers of employment to the outstanding nurse graduates
of Keiser University.

We look forward to welcoming Keiser University students this semester and hiring alumni. We are

committed to providing a positive clinical experience and future career path for them. Please let me
know if you have any questions or if we can help in any way. Stay safe and Happy New Year!

With Appreciation,

Dr. Patricim

Executive Director, Nursing Engagement
Tallahassee Memorial HealthCare, Inc.

cc: Kimberly (Beth) Cao

1300 Miccosukee Road
Tallahassee, Florida 32308
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